
 

 

Report on “Regional Investor Awareness Program for Staff and PG Students of Sikkim 

University” on June 12th, 2025 at Cauvery Hall, Sikkim University. 

 

The Placement cum Career Counseling Cell, Sikkim University, in collaboration with the 

Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI) & National Stock Exchange, Kolkata Office, 

organized a day program on “Regional Investor Awareness Program for Staff and PG Students 

of Sikkim University” on June 12th, 2025, in Cauvery Hall, Sikkim University. More than 100 

participants, comprising faculty, non-teaching staff, and students across all the departments, 

participated in the event. Mr. Joy Agarwal, AGM, SEBI (Kolkata); Mr. Abhishek Singh, 

National Stock Exchange, Head (East), Kolkata Office; Mr. Anmol Pradhan, Deputy Manager, 

NSE, Gangtok; Mr. Raghunandan Pattnaik, Securities Market Trainer (East), SEBI; and Mr. 

Sangram Keshari Sahoo, Regional Head (East & North-East), BFSI Sector Skill Council of 

India were the resource persons for the day. They enlightened the gathering regarding affairs 

related to the stock, stock market, and role of SEBI as a regulatory body. Our students found 

themselves engaged in understanding the ways the financial sector operates and the skills 

required to successfully apply for such services. The Placement Cell looks forward to holding 

more events of this kind in the future. 

 



 

 

 


